
LETTER OF ATTENDANCE 

This letter confirms that: 

Laetitia Sullivan   

attended the online workshop titled: 

"Will AI autocorrupt me out of a job?" 
A real talk for real translators and editors 

held on Friday, 25 July 2025, from 09:00 to 11:00 (SAST), with an optional Q&A session 
until 12:00, hosted via Zoom. 

This 2-hour interactive session offered candid insights into the shifting realities of 
freelance translation and editing in the age of AI. It provided a space for participants to: 

• Explore industry trends and post-editing challenges 
• Share concerns and personal experiences 
• Discuss boundaries and sustainable practices 

Topics included the rise of AI-generated content and its growing use in translation and 
editorial workflows, the gap between agency promises and on-the-ground realities, and 
the increasing demand for high-speed post-editing at reduced rates. Particular 
emphasis was placed on how these shifts affect editors, especially in terms of scope 
creep, quality expectations and maintaining professional integrity in a fast-changing 
landscape. 

We thank you for your participation and contribution to the conversation. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Rabie 
Workshop Facilitator 
michelle@inkbird.co.za | +27 83 308 9398 
Fish Hoek, Cape Town, South Africa 

 


